Newbridge College PSA 
Minutes, 18th November 2014
Attendees:
Geraldine Caulfield, Paula Hart, Aine Hanlon Lynch, Kathleen Ryan, Orla Traynor, Pat O'Brien, Neville Conroy, Fr Larry Kelly - refer to register for list of parents.

Pending Items:
Canteen - Orla and Paula will arrange to meet with New caterers at a later stage.

Outside Furniture/ outdoor games - Paula provided prices for possible purchases Pat to decide what would be best re space etc.

Supergeneration

ebooks

ASTI - possible strike on 2nd December

Burco Boilers the horse show committee to follow this up

Suggestion Box - Aine to look into this

Previous Agreed Actions
Talks
· Nutrition talk will be on 4th December – the Sports Development Fund representative agreed to get the emails out quickly in order to promote this to ensure a good attendance.

· Paula has left numerous messages for Dr Heffernan so a definite date not available at present- but she will revert as soon as she has an update.
Student Council Meeting
Paula and Orla gave a feedback of meeting with Student Council which in all was very positive

Below are listed some of the main topics raised :

· Possible speakers for TY students- It was agreed we would look at the possibility of a careers event – Geraldine/Ollie to contact Mr Howard to discuss
· Interest in starting a Gaelic team- there is a Gaelic event for 1st and 2nd years- need to discuss further the possibility for TY years
· lighting for first year locker area- painting and maintenance programme in place to include lockers- plans in place for Summer 2015
· Why are the canteen charging for ketchup, vending machine prices seem more expensive, request for  more microwaves toasters- Pat explained that space and safety are an issue- a few of the PSA committee did visit the canteen after the meeting and we will review this again
· Team jackets for the four unbeaten Golf team members and kits for the hockey team – Geraldine did remind everyone that the sports development fund application process should be used for this very suggestion.
Repairs required in some toilets- Pat reminded all that there is a process in existence in the school, whereby a student can report any damage/ housekeeping issue and it will be addressed on the maintenance schedule.
Students not disposing of lunch rubbish on tables was also raised by the students – Pat and Neville agreed that this is an ongoing issue and students are constantly being asked to dispose of rubbish correctly. 
It was brought to our attention that a small number of students are abusing the toilets and leaving them unfit for others. It was recommended that parents could speak to their children regarding respect for others.
Paula and Orla will meet with the Student Council again in January.
Texts
There was a request for a text to be sent re parent teacher meetings, maybe a week before the day, Pat agreed to this.

Project Maths- details are on the web site 
Treasurers Report
Aine reported that funds are in from the Bursar and we have a very healthy bank balance.

Management and Planning
Carol Service
Fr Larry asked for some help with decorating the church at lunchtime on the Wednesday 10th- prior to the service on Thursday 11th. All help appreciated.
Mock Interviews 

The 5th of May 2015 will be the night for the Mock Interviews anybody who is interested in helping is asked to contact the school and maybe we could use Fr Larrys past pupil list to contact possible interviewers.

There will be further information closer to the time.

Curriculum
Please keep an eye on the school calendar for all relevant events and dates.
Learning and Teaching Support
Anti Bullying Ambassadors-  Geraldine met with this group and was very impressed.  The ambassadors  are trying to raise awareness of how students can help eliminate bullying and have a long lasting positive impact on the school culture.  They are also involved in a variety of activities for Diana award. Ms Smyth and Ms McIntyre are involved with the committee and doing a great job.  They attended a talk in Loreto Crumlin by Alex Holmes which gave them a strong start and the PSA fully supports them in their task.
AOB
Geraldine read out a thank you card from Mr Matt O'Shea for his gift from PSA to mark his retirement.

Outdoor furniture- full list and prices required for next meeting so a decision can be made regarding what furniture allowing for limited space can be accommodated
PSA will meet next on 20th January 2015.

May we wish you and your families a happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.
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